Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Nov 12 Highland

Greeting Brothers,

Fall is here and the leaves are falling. The night air is getting colder.

There is some good news at Highland Lodge. We voted in six petitions for transfer at our
October Stated meeting. Also voted a father and son in for the degrees of Masonry. This is eight
new members for our Lodge. We have another petition for another father and son pair. Brothers,
keep these petitions coming.

We are trying to keep the fundraisers going. Bro. Artie Percy Jr. has agreed to be our new
fundraising chairman. Give Bro. Artie your best when he calls on you to help. Thanks Bro.
Artie.

Brother Secretary has ordered the rest of the Lodge jewels at one great price. They are the JD,
SD, SS, JS, Tyler and Chaplain.

On October 9", Highland Lodge and Waynedale Lodge had our Lodge of Instruction. I had the
honor to set in the East. The officers of our Lodge did one great job! The Deputy Grand
Lecturer told us that we were the best of the 38 Lodges that he held Lodge of Instruction for.
What a great milestone for Highland Lodge. Brothers Ed Snyder and Jack Glass did excellent on
the book work and records. By the way, we were almost excellent on the degree work! Just
three points shy.

Soon we will be ending another year. Election of officers will be at the December Stated
meeting.

Thank you Brother Mark Goebel for the great meals and the “TATER-TOTS”!

See you all at Lodge,
Roger A. Swisher Sr. PM, 33, WM



